
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

YOKOHAMA National University 
79-1 Tokiwadai, Hodogaya-ku, Yokohama 240-8501 JAPAN 

 

Prof. QIU Yong 
President 
Tsinghua University 
Beijing 100084, P.R.CHINA 
                                                                               February 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear President QIU Yong, 
 
First of all, I would like to extend our sincerest congratulations for the 110th Anniversary of Tsinghua 
University. It is such a great privilege for me to accept your invitation to attend “Tsinghua University 
110th Anniversary Celebration Ceremony”. It is such an honor to be part of this historical moment. 
 
Tsinghua University and Yokohama National University have been developing a good relationship since 
the establishment of the Agreement on Academic Exchange in 2008, We have been actively carrying out 
student exchanges and joint research activities especially in the field of science and engineering. I strongly 
hope that the relationship between the two universities continues to develop. 
 
In addition, I would like to inform that I will be finishing my tenure as the President of YNU this March. 
Dr. UMEHARA Izuru from the Faculty of Engineering will be succeeding my position from April, and he 
will be attending your ceremony. 
 
Once again, I would like to express my words of appreciation for the invitation. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
HASEBE Yuichi                  

                                   President                         
                                                            Yokohama National University 
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